
February 2024 

5040 Forge Road  ⦁  Perry Hall, MD 21128  ⦁  ForgeRoadBibleChapel.org 

     Family Bible Hour Speakers 

February Sunday School      
Teachers  

Pre-K & K—Karin Wohlgemuth  

1st-2nd Grade—Mark/Carol Francis  

3rd-5th Grade—Jeanne Moore  

6th-8th  Boys—Mike Worgen 

6th-8th Girls—Azelia Worgen 

Breakfast Fellowships 
 

All women are invited to meet at 9:00 on Mon, Feb 5 at 9:00am            

Bob Evans on Belair Road for food, fellowship, and a time of                

encouragement from the Word of God. 
 

All men are invited to come Sat, March 2 at 8:00 at the chapel for 

food, fellowship, and discussion of chapter 5 in the book The Thrill 

of Orthodoxy: Rediscovering the Adventure of Christian Faith.  No 

breakfast in February.                                             

February Youth 
Group Meetings  

Legacy High School group 

will meet on  Sun Feb 4, 18, 

and 25 from 5:30-8 pm  
 

Rooted Middle School group 

will meet on Tues Feb 6, 20, 

& 27 from 7-8:30pm 

Weekly Activities 
 

SUNDAY 

8:30-9:00am—prayer meeting 

9:15-10:15am—Lord’s Supper 

10:30-10:50am— Fellowship 

11:00—noon—Family Bible Hour 

5:30-8:00pm—Legacy Youth Group 

6:30-8:30pm—Steadfast Group 
 

MONDAY—Trail Life  7:00-8:30pm 

 

TUESDAY— 7:00-8:30pm 

Awana & Rooted & Joyful! 

*no Awana & Rooted meetings on 2/13—
roller skating! 

*Joyful will still meet on 2/13 
  

WEDNESDAY—Bible Studies 

Women online Zoom 7:15-8:15pm 

Men at the chapel 7:30-8:30pm 
 

THURSDAY—Ladies Bible Study 

    9:50-11:00am at the chapel 

It’s time for volleyball! 
 

Thursday, Feb 8th & 

Thursday, Feb 22nd 

7:00-9:00pm 

in the church gym 

Join us for a time of corporate prayer 

on Zoom Thursday, Feb 15th at 7pm  

as we lift up our                                    

local missionaries  
 

Zoom link will be emailed the week of. 

Feb 4 Feb 11 Feb 18 Feb 25 

Tom 

Schetelich 

& Toby 

Musser 
Christ in the OT 

Jeff 

Wohlgemuth 
 

Israel at Sinai 

Exodus 19 

Jacob 

Maniyatte 
 

Israel at Sinai 

Exodus 20,24 

Tom 

Schetelich 
 

Israel at Sinai 

Exodus 25 

All are welcome to join  

the Awana group at Putty Hill Skateland 

on Tuesday, February 13th from 7-9pm 

for a fun night of roller skating  

and fellowship! 



 Contact BETH DUNKERTON at bbdunks@msn.com or (410) 812-1050 about the following: 

Submissions of prayer requests for the E-MAIL PRAYER CHAIN 

Submission of announcements for the FRBC BULLETIN  

(due by the 15th of the previous month) 

FRBC FACILITY availability and use guidelines 

Missions for February: 

Please uphold these people and ministries in prayer. 
Read more about them - See bulletin board in the foyer 

More complete  information for all missions is on bulletin board in  the library. 
 

 

Mike & Terri Blackburn – Bringing the Gospel to the Uzbek speakers of Central Asia.  They 

use friendship evangelism with contacts they make while teaching English in multiple     

venues as well as working with students in the school for the blind.  Mike and Terri work 

with home groups of Christians providing discipleship, pastoring, and teaching.  Two of 

their adult children are in other Central Asian countries doing similar outreaches. 

 

Ibrahim & Lina Zakria – minister in the Middle East bringing the Gospel to refugees and 

others, teaching the Bible to new converts and young Christians, supporting and                

encouraging assemblies and evangelists in their area.  The Zahrias are also engaged in a 

teaching program using Emmaus Correspondence School courses. 

 

Paulette Thomas - serves with CRU in Central Asia.  Paulette evangelizes through contacts 

she makes while teaching English.  She also is part of CRU’s ten nation regional support 

staff and arranges for training events for CRU missionaries within that area.  Paulette is the 

daughter of FRBC’s Eileen James. 

Please consider sending a note to one of our supported missionaries!  
Just send the note in an email to FRBCmissions@gmail.com and  

your correspondence will be forwarded to the missionary.  
In the subject line please use “Letter for: the missionary’s name”   

Thank you for encouraging these servants of the Lord. 

Serving in Special Areas 
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